
 
To Whom It May Concern                                  December 23, 2011 
Re: REACH LEGISLATION               
Dear Madam / Sirs, 
In response to European Union (EU) Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and 
Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) Legislation, 
針對歐洲聯盟（歐盟）註冊，評估，授權和限制的化學品（許可）立法 

We have assigned our distributor Europe to represent Lelon Electronics for required 
communications concerning REACH activities such as: 
我們已經指定我們的歐洲經銷商代表立隆公司從事有關必要活動如下： 

Pre-registration number for substances in articles: We currently do not have any 
products that would be considered an article with a substance intended to be 
released during normal and reasonably foreseeable conditions of use. We therefore 
do not have a need for pre-registration. 
預先以書面登記物質數量：我們目前沒有任何產品會釋放出現有書面限制物質的正常和合理可預見

的使用狀態。因此，我們並沒有需要預先登記。 

Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) under REACH: We currently do not have 
any chemicals used in the production of our product that are on the published list.  

根據高關注物質（ SVHC ）許可：我們目前沒有任何化學品名單公佈用於生產我們的產品上。 

We will continue to review as the list is expanded. Should there be an item in our 
product that appears on the list, we will declare this to you within 45 days, advise the 
level, and how to safely handle. 
當擴大列表時我們將繼續審查。如果有項目出現在我們的產品時，我們將在 45 天之內宣告，通知使

用程度，以及如何安全處理。 
 
Thanks for your attention. 
感謝多多關照。 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 


